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I can’t believe I’m reflecting on the end of another academic year already! This, more so than any 
other year, feels like it has been a particularly transformational 12-months for the development of 
the academy and I am filled with pride at what we have achieved together, as a united community. 

We launched our updated vision in September: Be remarkable, Be determined, Be proud. A 
statement that highlights our uniqueness within the wider Trinity MAT family. This year has seen 
remarkable opportunities and achievements, determination to be the best we can be for the young 
people we work with and an overwhelming pride in the fantastic offer our children and their 
families get when they chose to send their child to Trinity Academy Akroydon; a choice we will 
never take for granted. 

I also acknowledge the crucial role parents and carers have played in the success of this year. 
Establishing the ‘Friends of Akroydon’ group to fundraise has never been so important, and I look 
forward to seeing how this group of dedicated and passionate parents build on the success of 
things like the Christmas Fayre next academic year (I’ve heard the word ‘Disco’ mentioned a few 
times). More recently, the overwhelming response to the Amazon Wishlists has completely 
transformed the shelves of both our libraries and your support has, once again, blown us away. 

I would not be filled with such satisfaction at the end of the year if it wasn’t for the remarkable 
team we have at Akroydon. The way they nurture your children and encourage them to thrive is 
inspiring. They work incredibly hard, going above and beyond on a regular basis. I know you will 
join me in thanking them all and wishing them a relaxing summer. 

Two members of that team leave us today, and I would like to thank Miss Fawthrop and Miss 
Matloob for their care and dedication this year as they move on to exciting new opportunities. 

I wish you a wonderful summer, filled with good times and happy memories. I’ll see your children 
back for a new academic year on Monday 4 September.  Mr Grant-Roberts, Principal. 

Year 4 learning showcases 

Linden and Juniper pupils had a great time showcasing their learning to their parents on Monday 

and Tuesday. They set up maths challenges, music activities and art practise for parents to have a 

go. Both afternoons were great fun and Mrs Wray and Miss Matloob were incredibly proud of their 

pupils. Thank you to 

everyone who 

attended to support 

the children.    
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1. Martins Z–Hawthorn 

2. Emily W-Hawthorn 

3. Hudson F–Elm 

 

 

1. Tilly-May M-Juniper 

2. Wyatt C–Linden 

3. Chloe H–Juniper 

Ash– Frankie M 

Birch– WHOLE CLASS 

Elm– WHOLE CLASS 

Hawthorn– WHOLE 
CLASS 

Hazel– WHOLE CLASS 

Holly– Troy H  

Juniper– Chloe H 

Linden– Alicia-Jo S 

Maple– Diesel L  

Oak– Loriana D 

Year 6– WHOLE CLASS 

 

Ash– Izaac S 

Elm– Jessica F 

Holly– Kian R 

Juniper– Sofia L 

Linden– Ariana M 

Maple– Harrison M 

Oak– Zac G 

Year 6– WHOLE CLASS 
 

Follow us on Facebook 

and Twitter!  

@TrinityAcadA    

Attendance 

Ash 94.41 % 

Birch 92.76 % 

Elm 86.67 % 

Hawthorn 85.00 % 

Hazel 92.94 % 

Holly 93.64 % 

Juniper 95.50 % 

Linden 95.45 % 

Maple 86.90 % 

Oak 97.20 % 

NHS tea party 

On Wednesday, Emma Quinn 

from the NHS collected the £244 

raised at our NHS 70th birthday 

tea party. Thanks again for all 

your support in helping us to 

raise this fantastic amount.   

Sports day 

On Monday, our Year 5 athletics team competed against other 

schools at Trinity Academy Halifax. The pupils were amazing, 

winning lots of individual events and coming third as a team.  

https://twitter.com/trinityacada?lang=en

